
Clifton Fire Protection District 

Notice of Privacy Practices 
 

IMPORTANT:  THIS NOTICE DESCRIBES HOW MEDICAL INFORAMTION ABOUT 

YOU MAY BE USED AND DISCLOSED AND HOW YOU CAN GET ACCESS TO THIS 

INFORMATION.  PLEASE REVIEW IT CAREFULLY. 

 

The Clifton Fire Protection District is committed to protecting your personal health information.  

We are required by law to maintain the privacy of health information that could reasonably be 

used to identify you, known as “protected health information” or “PHI”.  We are also required by 

law to provide you with the attached detailed Notice of Privacy Practices (“Notice”) explaining 

our legal duties and privacy practices with respect to your PHI. 

 

We respect your privacy, and treat all healthcare information about our patients with care under 

strict policies and confidentiality that our staff is committed to following at all times. 

 

PLEASE READ THE ATTACHED DETAILED NOTICE.  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

CONCERNING THIS, PLEASE CONTACT OUR HIPPA COMPLIANCE OFFICER;   

 

Charles K. Balke at 970434-5448 or cbalke@cliftonfire.com  

 

 

  

  

mailto:cbalke@cliftonfire.com


Detailed Notice of Privacy Practices 

 

Purpose of This Notice 

This notice describes your legal rights, advises you of our privacy practices, and lets you know 

how Clifton Fire Protection District is permitted to use and disclose PHI about you. 

 

Uses and Disclosures of Your PHI We can Make Without Your Authorization 

Clifton Fire Protection District may use or disclose your PHI without your authorization, or 

without providing you with an opportunity to object, for the following purposes: 

 

Treatment:  This includes such things as verbal and written information that we obtain about you 

and use pertaining to your medical condition and treatment provided to you by us and other 

medical personnel (including doctors and nurses who give orders to allow us to provide 

treatment to you).  It also includes information we give to other healthcare personnel to whom 

we transfer your care and treatment, and includes transfer of PHI via radio or telephone to the 

hospital or dispatch center as well as providing the hospital with a copy of the written record we 

create in the course of providing you with treatment and transport. 


